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Proposed Legislation - Unfair Labor Practices
[formerly House Bill 2Og)

I plan to introduce legislation when we return to session to amend the
Pennsylvania Labor Relations Act, further providing for unfair labor practices.

If you are interested in cosponsoring this legislation, please contact Jodi Marsico
at7-2585 or via Groupwise.
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April 5, 1999

{

Representative Peter Zlg
PA House of Representatives
House Box 202020
Harrisburg, PA 17 L20-2020

Dear Representative ZuE,

When you responded to our candidate survey prior to the 1998 elections, you
indicated that you would be willing to co-sponsor and work for legislation known as
"paycheck protection" which, you may recall, Representative Curt Schroder introduced
in the last legislative session.

I know that this legislative year has been quite hectic, which is why I am
writing to let you know that Representative Schroder has circulated a co-sponsorship
memorandum and, based upon your commitment, I thought you might have overlooked
it.

Please contact Representative Schroder's office to let him know of your interest
in supporting his legislation. As you know, this is an issue of genuine interest to our
membership, and I will look forward to informing them that you are supporting this
legislative initiati\/e as part of your overall comrnitment to individual liberty in the
work place

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this issue, I would be glad to
talk with you. Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Staub (Mrs.)
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FROM: Representative Peter J. Zug

DATE: April 26, 1999

SUBJEGT: Proposed Legislation - Unfair Labor Practices
(formerly House Bill 209)

ln the near future I plan to introduce legislation to amend the Pennsylvania Labor
Relations Act, further providing for unfair labor practices.

lf you are interested in cosponsoring this legislation, please contact Jodi Marsico
at7-2686 or via Groupwise.
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